
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF CANTON

NOTICE OF THE CLOSE OF REGISTRATION

FOR THE

SEPTEMBER 5, 2012

11TH CONGRESSIONAL DISTRICT SPECIAL PRIMARY ELECTION

Notice is hereby given that August 6, 2012, is the last day registrations can be accepted in order to be eligible to vote in the above
stated election to be held on Wednesday, September 5, 2012.  Registrations will be accepted at the Canton Township Clerk's Office,
1150 South Canton Center Road, between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.  Registration can also be made
at any Secretary of State Branch Office or State Designated Agency.  Persons with special needs who are unable to register in the above
mentioned manner are urged to contact the Clerk's Office at 734-394-5120.  Mail-in registrations postmarked by August 6, 2012 will
also be accepted.

Terry G. Bennett
Canton Township Clerk
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